
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 10th December 2021 
LAST WEEK 

Autumn 2 Week 7 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
These dates and notices have been put on the website calendar and some been pinged, but I thought I’d 
send out this gentle reminder so you can find them all in one place. 
 
 

Monday 13th December 
9.05am Year 1 class perform their Christmas Carols in the school hall. The children can come to school 
wearing a Christmas jumper today for their performance. 
KS1 – Infant Party afternoon – Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children can come to school in their party 
clothes – Please make sure they are still warm for when they play out on the playground – thick warm 
coats, hats scarves and gloves 
 
Tuesday 14th December 
9.05am Reception class perform their Christmas Carols in the school hall. They can wear a Christmas 
jumper today for their performance. 
KS2 Junior Party afternoon – Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 children can come to school in their party clothes again 
please ensure they are warm enough coming to school in a thick warm coat and suitable footwear. 
 
Wednesday 15th December 
CHRISTMAS DINNER DAY!  
Please order and pay for your child’s Christmas Dinner via Evolve. It is free of charge for Reception, Year 1 
and 2 children. If your child is in the Juniors and would like one, then it is £2.30. If your child does not like 
or want a Christmas dinner, then they will need to bring in a packed lunch as it is the only option on this 
day. 
 
Thursday 16th December 
9.05am Year 5 class perform their Christmas Carols in the school hall. The children can come to school 
wearing a Christmas jumper today for their performance. 
 
Friday 17th December 
TOY DAY! 
Children can bring a toy or board game of their choice into school for this last day. It must not be a great 
value or electrical please. 
We will, as we traditionally do, gather together as a school, in the hall in the afternoon for our special 
Carols round the Crib. It is a very special reflection and collective worship reminding the children of the 
true meaning of Christmas. All teachers and teaching assistant and all classes come together in the hall. 
 
There is still lots to do and lots to look forward to. 

Please note, school closes for Christmas on Friday 17th December and the children return to school on 
Wednesday 5th January 2022. 

Have a lovely weekend! 
Miss Daley 
Headteacher 
 
 


